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Have a look at the courses that are coming up soon at the 
Wakefield Recovery College and the Wakefield Discovery College.



We are open for enrolments but don't forget if you are already enrolled you can give us a call to book on to the courses- no need to
fill in another enrolment form.

Keep an eye on our website www.wakefieldrecoverycollege.nhs.uk for up-to-date information on courses and workshops. And don’t forget, for now, as we have to follow
NHS England guidance, we

must all still wear a face mask when mobile indoors at any of our courses/workshops
 (but we can now take these off when we're sat down) and adhere to 1m social distancing.




https://www.wakefieldrecoverycollege.nhs.uk/










Take a break 


